
This Week in Shoreline 
February 3, 2014 

Highlights from the past weeks and 
previews of coming events 



12th Man Celebration 



Construction on the final stretch of Aurora has begun! 
 

• Lanes are being shifted to the east from 192nd to 
200th. Left turns from this area will only be allowed 
at signaled intersections. 

• Crews will begin by removing asphalt, excavating, 
utility work, and building retaining walls. 

Aurora hotline: (206) 801-2485 or 
aurora@shorelinewa.gov 



More info: shorelinewa.gov/plasticbags 



Community Garden registration 
• Applications are now being accepted for plots 

at both of the City’s community gardens: 
– Sunset School Park, 17800 10th Ave NW 
– Twin Ponds Park, 15401 1st Ave NE 

• Applications due by 5 p.m. on Feb. 21 
with lottery drawing on Feb. 24. 

shorelinewa.gov/communitygarden 



Eastside Off-Leash Dog Area Work Party 
Saturday, Feb. 8, 11:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. 

Eastside Off-Leash Dog Area, 1902 NE 150th Street 

Help work to improve the surfacing at the off-leash 
area and create a way to enhance the water area. 



Point Wells Transportation  
Corridor Study Workshops 

7:00 to 9:00 p.m. – City Hall Council Chamber 
February 12 – Segment A, Meeting 1 
February 26 – Segment A, Meeting 2 
March 13 – Segment A, Meeting 3 
March 19 – Segment B, Meeting 1 
April 1 – Segment B, Meeting 2 
April 16 – Segments A & B Final Wrap Up  

shorelinewa.gov/pointwells 



Snohomish County issues  
Point Wells scoping notice 

• Written comments will be accepted until 5:00 
p.m. on March 3. 

• Two public meetings will be held on February 18: 
– 12:30 to 2:30 p.m. at the Snohomish County 

Administration Building, Everett 
– 6:30 to 8:30 p.m. at the Shoreline Conference Center 

More info: shorelinewa.gov/pointwells 



Public Reminders 
• The Planning Commission meeting scheduled 

for Thursday, Feb. 6 has been cancelled. 
• The Council will hold a special workshop 

meeting on Saturday, Feb. 8 from 8:30 a.m. to 
2:00 p.m. in the Council Chamber. 

• The Council 10 Year Financial Sustainability 
Subcommittee will meet on Monday, Feb. 10 
at 5:15 p.m. in Room 104. 
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